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From: Trevor Clarke <tclarke@actu.org.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 2 February 2022 1:51 PM
To: AWR
Subject: Annual Wage Review 2021–22

Good afternoon, 

Having regard to the timing of the Federal Budget this year, the ACTU supports the proposed revisions to the 
timetable for the Annual Wage Review as set out in the President’s Statement of 19 January 2022. 

Regards, 

Trevor Clarke 
Manager, Industrial and Legal 
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